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Airfoilers Meeting Minutes 
The December meeting of the Coffee Airfoilers was held on December 7th 2020 at 
the St. Barnabas Episcopal Church, Tullahoma, Tn. At 7:01 pm, the meeting was 

called to order by club president Don Cleveland. There were 12 members present.  

Financial Report 

Club treasurer Kelly Crawford detailed the club spending and income. She also 
reported that we now have 137 members. A motion to accept the financial report 

was made and accepted. 

Committee Reports 

Field Maintenance 

Harold Jackson reported that he was applying to the AMA for a grant for field 

maintenance. 

Old Business 

Will possibly have the banquet in January at Damron’s Restaurant in Tullahoma. 

A discussion was held on possibly changing club meetings to Saturday mornings at 
the field during the warm months and at Damron’s Restaurant for the winter 

months. 

Mike Jenkins brought up that new varmint proof containers for supply storage 

were needed. Kelly Crawford said she would take care of the purchase. 

A discussion was held on safety at future fly-ins and on possibly extending the 

safety fence to the north. 



 

 

New Business  

Club Officers  

Club Officer Election. Club president Don Cleveland called for any new 
nominations for the Officer positions. None were presented. By affirmation, the 
present Officers - Don Cleveland (President), Paul Green (Vice-President), Kelly 
Crawford (Treasurer) and Ken Pertuis (Secretary) will continue to serve for the 

next two-year term.  

Discussions 

A discussion was held on possibly purchasing an advanced trainer and glider for 

the club training program. 

A discussion was held on getting coordinators to run the Bigbird and Warbird 

events. 

A discussion was held on the maintenance work to be performed on the zero-turn 

mower by the spring. 

A discussion was held on other clubs that are financially struggling at this time. 

Other New Business 

The annual banquet normally held in January will be postponed till the spring. 

Club meetings will be changed to 4th Saturday of the month and be held at the 

field during the warm months and at Damron’s Restaurant for the winter months. 

Show and Tell 

John Lupperger showed his Multiplex Fiesta glider. 

Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 


